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February 1, 2017 

 

Dear Business Community: 

 

The Santa Fe Fiesta is one of the oldest continuing 

community celebrations in the United States we will be 

celebrating the 305
th

 Fiesta de Santa Fe, as you may be 

aware, our fiesta is a multi-cultural celebration held every 

September to unite the community of Santa Fe.  As members 

of the Santa Fe Fiesta Council, our mission to promote, 

manage and perpetuate the annual Fiesta de Santa Fe for the 

benefit of the City of Santa Fe, its citizens and their 

descendants. The Santa Fe Fiesta Council is a non-profit 501 

(c) (3) organization.  

 We would appreciate any donation that your business 

can provide.  You can contact me at 505-471-8763 if you 

have any further questions 

 

Thank you for your consideration, 

 

Dean Milligan,  
Santa Fe Fiesta Council President  

 

http://www.santafefiesta.org/

